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UPDATE: NOVEMBER 14, 2020 
 

 

Dear Shiloh Members: 
 

Since September 6, our church has responded to the reopening of the state and. During that time, we have operated wisely 

and cautiously to ensure the safety and health of every member. However, we were always prepared to respond to 

whatever our city and state officials recommend in helping eliminate this virus. Therefore, Starting this Sunday, 

November 15, 2020 we will not have corporate in-person worship until further notice. Only those that are 

"worship essential" will be allowed to come to the facility. “Worship Essential” means, those that are on 

program along with media and musicians. 
 

We will continue to effectively do ministry as we have been doing. Again, we believe that this decision is ultimately out 

of our desire to protect the members of our church who are most vulnerable and be good steward of our personnel 

resources. 
 

Again, Shiloh Missionary Baptist Church is making the following decisions until further notice: 

 

1. Worship is Online Only https://www.shilohmbcalaska.org/watch/ 

2. The church offices will be open Tuesday-Saturday with flex hours for staff. Please call before you stop by. 

3. The building will remain closed to members and the public. You may come to the building for ministry related 

purposes only. 

4. All Caring Community Groups will continue to meet online. 

5. Food Bank is still operational. 

6. Shiloh Drive-Thru 1st & 4th Saturday 12:00-2:00pm will continue until further notice 
 

I want to again thank you for your continued monetary support of your church. For those that have not yet connected 

through giving, please consider using one of these options for giving: 
1. Online Giving Option 

2. Drop off at the church during office hours [see #1 above] 

3. Drop off during Shiloh Drive Thru [see #5 above] 

4. Mail your tithes/offerings to the church office 855 E 20th Ave * Anchorage, AK 99507 
 

The Membership Care Team will be is serving full force to respond to the emergency needs of all members. Please contact your Parish 

leader if you need assistance. If you are not sure who your Parish Leader is, please call the main office. 

 

WE ARE HERE FOR YOU!!! 
 

 

 

 

 

I Remain In Christ’s Service, 
 

 

Your Pastor, 

Reverend Undra Parker 

https://www.shilohmbcalaska.org/watch/
https://www.shilohmbcalaska.org/give/

